2013 Annual Planning Conference Report Submitted by: President Robin Langkamp October 11th-12th, 2014 Holiday Inn, Springfield, OR

We had 35 attend APC, which was our goal, and I believe everyone left with new knowledge, new perspectives, new friends and contacts! Director Sarah Webb presided over our meeting with grace & professionalism. Our Friday Ladies Night & Networking event was a huge success, raising \$550 for NEF & NFSF! We had over 20 vendors and great raffle prizes, yummy appetizers, everyone had fun and we've received positive comments on both events! I'd like to thank everyone in the chapter who helped make this a successful event!